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Wanalirri School Newsletter Week 2 Term 1 2017 

Dear Parents and Families,   
Welcome back to the 2017 school year. We may 
not have many students to start the year, but as 
always school is running on time, every day, 
and with the best of edu-
cational experiences for 
the children of Ngallagun-
da Community. Thanks to 
Nancy and Daly-Ann who 
attended our first assem-
bly last Wednesday. Stu-
dents performed actions to 
the Beatitudes prayer then 
shared the results of 
Cooking class- beef and 
vegetables with rice. 
We are hopeful Dalton 
will be able to start at St 
John’s Darwin soon, 
weather permitting. Fami-
lies of year 7 students are 
welcome to come for help 
if they wish to enrol a stu-
dent in a high school. We 
highly recommend St 
John’s as other Wanalirri 
students have successfully 
attended there in recent 
years. 
 
The letter on the right is 
from Mr Tim McDonald, 
Director of Catholic Edu-
cation in WA to all parents 
and families of students 
attending Catholic 
Schools across the state. 
You may remember Tim 
visited Wanalirri in 2015. 

100% Attenders Week 1 
Quinceton, Dalton, Daemon & 

Keiran 



The most important reason to come to Assembly on Friday is to see the children’s work and help them 
celebrate their efforts. The students are always excited at Assembly time and love having family members 
come to listen to them read, see their work, watch them dancing or singing, or to enjoy something good to 
eat from Friday Cooking. Please come! 

Friday’s creek  walk gave us a chance to take photos of the creek for our 
Art and Literacy work. It also provided bonus time for flipping, diving, 
orange-skin racing, posing, sandcastle building and finding dinosaur teeth. 


